
Redefine Our Community 
Slow Streets Meeting 

Learn about the traffic calming plans in your neighborhood and participate in the 
design process.  At this meeting, we will present concept plans that address the 
safety concerns we heard at prior meetings.  Share your feedback and join the 
conversation.  
 
Neighborhood Slow Streets is Boston’s traffic calming program.  To learn more and 
sign up for email updates, visit: boston.gov/slow-streets/roc 
 
Questions? Contact Hannah Fong 
hannah.fong@boston.gov or 617-635-1347  

Sèvis entèpretation ak tradiksyon disponib pou ou san sa pa koute w anyen. Si w bezwen 
yo, tanpri kontakte nou anvan 5 jen. 

 

Tiene servicios de interpretación y traducción a su disposición sin coste alguno. Si los 
necesita, póngase en contacto con nosotros antes del 5 de junio. 

 

Interpretation and translation services are available to you at no cost. If you need them, 
please contact us before June 5. 

mailto:hannah.fong@boston.gov


 

The Slow Streets program focuses on quick-install solutions to address 
pressing street safety concerns. Plans may include:  
 

• Signs to alert drivers they are entering a residential area with a 20 
mph speed limit 
 

• Better crosswalks 
 

• Speed humps to slow drivers 
 

• Parking restrictions at some intersections so drivers can better see 
pedestrians and oncoming traffic when turning (referred to as 
"Daylighting") 

 
• Changes to street direction or parking on narrow street 

 

• Changes to design of curbs or medians to slow driving speeds and 
make streets safer for crossing 

Redefine Our Community 
Neighborhood Slow Streets Zone 


